

Preservation

152 East 11th Street New York, New York 1000).

(and app-ph/l) fan (and app-ph/l mempolipany

Andrew Breasure

Promine of the Board Mary Association

Pro Provident Arthur Levies Linda Vocali

Autotory/Pinamore Karbaring Schammon

Depote

Prochage Risens Movelish Response

Elmoheth Ely
Jo Hammiton
Ledie S. Manne
Ruch McCop
Therent Marchite
Priors Mollier
Andrew S. Paul
Annelium Ramm
Justine Ramm
Justine Tandacker
George Voltmachi
Fried Wotow
E. Anthony Zunion III.

Advent

Keet Biswick Sees E. David Christopher Farles Margaret Hobey Goolines Margot Gayle Elizabeth Gillow Cond Cincinne Total Stine Marrie Human Bugina M. Kelleen James Stewart Publish R. Klima Batters Heavy Hope Beed Alice B. Smoller Cabin Teilling Virte Weiser

Authory C, Wood

April 23, 2007

Governor Eliot Spitzer The Executive Chamber Capitol Albany, NY 12224

Dear Governor Spitzer:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Cc: Mayor Michael Bloomberg

Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer
City Council Speaker Christine Quinn
Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman
Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III
Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust
Hudson River Park Trust Board
City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

arga East soft Storet New York, New York storey

(m) 475.9585 for (m) 479.9584 www.godyong

Enverse Dente Andrew Bermer

Promine of the Board Mary Stee Assessed

Arriva Levin Linda Newell

Notities/Proposes Kallerine Schement

France

Fraction Birren

Meredith Forgumus
Ellasheth Ely
Je Hemilton
Facilie S. Meson
Raith McCop
Florest Matellor
Price Mellon
Anthrew S. Paul
Anthrew S. Paul
Smoothill Action Taclantine
George Vellimekin
Fred Weiner
F. Anthrew Faciline HE
F. Anthrew Fa

Advers

Keut Barwick Jean S. Davidson Chitesphet Forler Margaret Holiey Gordiner Margart Gayler Elizabeth Gibro Door Plan Martin Phone Region M. Kellow James Stowart Dabbels Elms Bases Houry Hope Book Alex B. Soudier Anna-Marie Summer Cultim Trillier Jean-Cloude van Jeallie Victa Weisser

Anthony C. Wood.

April 23, 2007

Hon. Michael Bloomberg Mayor, City of New York City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Mayor Bloomberg:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Ce: Governor Eliot Spitzer

Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer City Council Speaker Christine Quinn Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust Hudson River Park Trust Board City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

eye Kan stilt Smoot New York, New York tomes,

tend 425 mylig fem (444) 425 mylis mmmegnaliganss

Encour Denne Andrew Berman

Providence of the Read Many Asia Asiassas

Fire Prevalent Arthur Lovin Linda Venetil

Sources / Frances

Feurleye Bassan

Environ

Manufath Bregamma
Elisabeth Ely
Jo Humitima
Earlie N. Manum
Bath McGe
Thereit Moneller
Prive Mollium
Anthere S. Paul
Boundene Barnes
Bathh Someshill
Arther Tholischer
George Velliunskie
Fried Wintene
E. Anthere Zusten III

Advan

Kent Birwick Jess K. Davidson Christopher Fishes Margan Gayle Elisabeth Gilbs Card German Tony Hos Marris Horses Begres M. Keller James Sweezer Publish. Dines Batner Hour Hope Reed Allow B. Sandler Aprec Marter State Calvin Trillie. Jon Clark van Helle

Anthony C. Wood.

April 23, 2007

Hon. Scott Stringer Manhattan Borough President Once Centre Street, 19th floor New York, NY 10007

Dear Borough President Stringer:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Cc: Governor Eliot Spitzer

Mayor Michael Bloomberg

City Council Speaker Christine Quinn

Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman

Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III

Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust

Hudson River Park Trust Board

City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



ege Korr orb Stoors Now York, New York somey

Preservation

move (east) £75 95%s (east) £75-95%s

Known discourse Andrew Browner.

President of the Board Many Association

Fire Prevalent Arthur Levin Linda Vowell

Southern Frances

Presinge Bases

Ethenian

Microfich Bergmann
Elizabeth Ely
Se Harrifton
Leedler S. Masses
Bath 33-Cop
Florent Mereller
Peter Mellon
Andrew S. Paul
Andrew S. Paul
Antrione Basses
Judich Stemshall
Antrio Thelacher
Group Vellmukin
Fed Wateru
E. Antrione Zonine III
E. Antrione Zonine III

Adrian

Kent Streigh from K. Davidson Chrimpter Tirbra Margaret Hobey Gardiney Morget Goyle Elitabeth Gillin Card Citation Time Stime Martin Chemic Begins M. Kellon James Stoward Publics. Elises Barrer Hessy Hope Reed Aller B. Nandler Anne-Sharir Sum Cabin Trillin Jose Claude van Ballia Yarki Weters Anthony C. Wood

April 23, 2007

City Council Speaker Christine Quinn 224 West 30th Street, Suite 1206 New York, NY 10001

Dear Council Speaker Quinn:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

Related Companies describes their PAC plan as a "downtown Lincoln Center."

But Lincoln Center is a true arts center with regular visitors who are mostly New Yorkers. The PAC would be a mass culture entertainment venue appealing mostly to tourists, of which "Vegas-on-the-Hudson" would be a much more apt

description. Its glitzy, high-volume venues would no doubt attract a very transient audience with few options other vehicular transportation for accessing the area. This would fundamentally change the character, and, we believe, the appeal of not only the park but also our neighborhoods which border it.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Cc: Governor Eliot Spitzer

Mayor Michael Bloomberg
Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer
Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman
Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III
Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust
Hudson River Park Trust Board
City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden
Congressman Jerrold Nadler
State Senator Tom Duane

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

Nya East 10th Stoot New York, New York 1000).

(202) \$25.95⁸5 Sec (202) \$25.95⁸6 www.godquorg

Escenti Deces Andrew Berman

Provident of the Brasel Mora Yana Asimusa

Fin President Arthur Levin Linda Yaserii

Scholary/Enqueror
Katherine Scholarone

Merodith Regressis Elizabeth Ely

Peterboye Barreto.

Je Hamilton
Ledin S. Manus
Bardh McCop
Floresa Marottes
Forey Mellon
Andrew S. Posti
Jonathan Bosso
Bondikas Bosso
Badda Nessobill
Arkin Thobacker
George Vellianskin
France
F. Anthony Zaniso III.

Adverse Rent Rawick

Som K. Datidosa Christophet Farber Magaret Halley Goollie Manget Goyle Elizabeth Gilmmo Carol Electron Tony Mist Martin Flamor Begins M. Kellermus James Stewart Pulishek Elima Ratuse Heory Hope Beell Aloe B. Sandley Anne Marin Summer Cabin Halling Jean Calmbe von Bullie Vash Venius

Anthony C. Ward

April 23, 2007

Connie Fishman, President Hudson River Park Trust Pier 40, 2nd floor West Street at West Houston Street New York, NY 10007

Dear President Fishman:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

Related Companies describes their PAC plan as a "downtown Lincoln Center."

But Lincoln Center is a true arts center with regular visitors who are mostly New

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Cc: Governor Eliot Spitzer Mayor Michael Bloomberg

> Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer City Council Speaker Christine Quinn Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III

Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust

Hudson River Park Trust Board

City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Tom Duane

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

age East with Street New York, New York (1994)

(and 475-95%) for (and) 475-95% www.godquag

Andrew Berman

Providence of the Board Mony Asses Astronom

Arrivo Levie Linda Venedi

Stationary Personal Kalanton Schommer

Praclope Barres Mesolith Negrossa

Dune

Elizabeth Ely
Jo Hamilton
Both McCop
Both McCop
Floren Marellin
Perer Mellin
Ambrer S Paul
American Rosse
Solish Sonethill
Arbier Tadacket
George Vellinschie
Fred Wistore
E. Anthony Jessica III
E. Anthony J

Sent Barrick

Jam K. Owed Chelenopher Fother Margaret Holsey Gardiner Margor Gaple Elizabeth Gilmone Coul Distance Ties Him Martin House Regime M. Kellings James Stowart Polishek Elizar Battery Honey Hope Band Alies B. Sandler Acres Marie Son Calvin Trillin Vichi Weiser Anthony C. Wood

April 23, 2007

Charles E. Dorkey III, Chair Hudson River Park Trust Pier 40, 2nd floor West Street at West Houston Street New York, NY 10007

Dear Chair Dorkey:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

Related Companies describes their PAC plan as a "downtown Lincoln Center."

But Lincoln Center is a true arts center with regular visitors who are mostly New

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Ce: Governor Eliot Spitzer
Mayor Michael Bloomberg
Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer
City Council Speaker Christine Quinn
Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman
Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust
Hudson River Park Trust Board
City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Tom Duane

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

ega Fast solc/inset New York, New York somey

(ana) 423-4383 fee (ana) 425-938a www.grobpong

Andrew Stream

Provided of the Board Mary Area Assessmen

Pio-Province Arthur Levin Linda Novelli

Name of Parties

Proclope Status Metodish Bergmann

Francis

Elizabeth Ely do Hamilton Leolie S. Moom Rath McCor Flowert Morellon Poter Mollion Ambow S. Paul Instathan Pitano Julish Stoomfall Arker Tadastar Gent Williamkin Field Wintow

F. Andrew Zimine DJ.

Addison

Keer Berrick June K. Davidson Christopher Forker Megaret Haboy Gardiner Margon Guyle Tony Hou Martin Henry Regina M. Kelley James Stowart Pelslick Disse Rates Henry Plage Book Alice B. Sandier Anne-Marie Summer Calvin Yellin Sean Cloudy was Sulling Victa Weisser

Anthrop C. Ward.

April 23, 2007

Deputy Mayor Daniel Doctoroff Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Deputy Mayor Doctoroff:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Ce: Governor Eliot Spitzer

Mayor Michael Bloomberg

Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer

City Council Speaker Christine Quinn

Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman

Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III

Hudson River Park Trust Board

City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

ega Kast seds Steam. New York, New York sames.

(114) 475-95R5 fat: (113) 475-95R2 mmmgrobporg

Andrew Breuse

Printer of the Stand Mary Ann Arrange

Fire Province Arriva Levin Linda Virenti

Source: Transport Eathering Schousers

Mentdish Bingsons

Franker Proplete Street

Elizabeth Ely de Hamilton Lorde S. Meson Bark McCay Florent Moreller Priver Mellon Andrew S. Paid Jamathan Basse Jadish Stoneshill Arbie Thalachar George Vellinskin Fred Winter

F. Audieny Zimins III

Abien

Kent Sarwick Sea K. Davidson Christopher Forbes Margaret Habey Gardiner Margon Gos br Clarketh Gibson Coul Greiter Martin Hotses Regins M. Kellin Seems Store set Publish 8. Pilines Batana Henry Hope Bend Alice H. Samilier Anne Marie Summer Celvin Trillian Jean Claude van Bullie. Vicki Weisser

Anthony C. Wood

April 23, 2007

Hudson River Park Trust Board Pier 40, 2nd floor West Street at West Houston Street New York, NY 10007

Dear Members of the Hudson River Park Trust Board:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Cc: Governor Eliot Spitzer

Mayor Michael Bloomberg

Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer

City Council Speaker Christine Quinn

Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III

Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust

City Planning Commission Chair Amanda Burden

Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association



Preservation

equ Entroth Store New York, New York storey

Sect assigned for (see) aspigate managedipping

Enteres Denne Andrew Serman

Many Ann Arrows

File Provident Antion Lavin Linda Vererii

Statement Schement

Pearlope Barran Meredith Brogonom

Proper

Elizabeth Ely Ja Hamilton Leelie N. Mason Banth McCoy Florens Marelin Peren Mellion Andrew S. Paul Jametten Bosso Bullets Somobill Arbier Deducher Corony Vollanskie Fred Visione E. Androny Zamina III.

Advisor

Kent Barrick Jone SC David Chrimpher Fiebes Margaret Halley Gardiner Marguit Girch Elizabeth Gillon Cord Contract Your Hon Martin Diesey Region 58 Kelleys James Stowart Polishek Eliza Battery Houry Hope Board Alay B. Smiller Asser-Marie Sussess Calcin Trillies Son Clode van bullie Victo Weiser

Astrlessy C. Wood

April 23, 2007

Amanda Burden, Chair New York City City Planning Commission 22 Reade Street New York, NY 10007

Dear Chair Burden:

I write on behalf of the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) to express our staunch opposition to the Related Companies' "Performing Arts Center" (PAC) proposal for redevelopment of Pier 40. GVSHP is the largest membership organization in Greenwich Village, the East Village, and NoHo, and promotes sound preservation and planning policies for our neighborhoods.

Related Companies' PAC proposal for Pier 40 would seem to be the antithesis of sound planning for the adjacent West Side and Downtown neighborhoods. As long-standing policy, GVSHP considers issues regarding the Hudson River Park outside of our purview and therefore we generally do not comment upon them. However, because of the enormous impact and implications that the PAC proposal would have upon inland areas, we felt it necessary to break with this long-standing policy and strongly oppose this plan, and to raise some very serious issues regarding future planning and preservation of the adjacent areas.

The scale of the proposed project is breathtaking – over 600,000 square feet of development, a dozen buildings as high as the equivalent of sixteen stories, various entertainment venues with seating for more than 10,000 people, all combined in a \$700 million complex. The sheer physical size of such a development would have an enormous impact upon the bordering areas, casting a shadow – literally and figuratively – upon the Far West Village, Hudson Square, and the Hudson River Park. Given the sheer volume of traffic it would generate, it is hard to imagine how this type of complex could be compatible with the already-overburdened park within which it would be located, which serves these park-starved communities.

It is also hard to imagine how a complex like this would be compatible with our neighborhoods. Clearly the proposed "Performing Arts Center" would serve as a regional destination, drawing enormous crowds on a regular basis to the area, almost exclusively by car. The type of venues proposed bear little or no relationship to the character and history of these neighborhoods, which consist largely of residences, relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating businesses and industry, and shops, restaurants, and other cultural and entertainment attractions which are small in scale and pedestrian-oriented, and which tend to serve locals, area residents, and frequent visitors.

We therefore feel strongly that this raises the issue of the long-overdue and very necessary planning needed for the adjacent Hudson Square and southern Far West Village neighborhoods. Clearly there is a great deal of real estate speculation going on in this area, and there is the danger that these neighborhoods could be transformed piecemeal by variances. Construction of an enormous destination entertainment complex on Pier 40 would only further fuel speculation in the area, and increase the likelihood that proposed new uses would also be of the mega-entertainment variety. This, combined with the possible impending approval of massive "condo-hotels" which violate the current zoning for the area, threaten to utterly transform this neighborhood into a high-rise, high density, high-traffic-generating regional destination zone, something we and many others in this community strongly oppose.

Since the initial announcement of the plan for Donald Trump's nearby 45-story "SoHo Condo-Hotel" in June of 2006, we have been calling for the zoning for this area to be re-examined to prohibit this sort of absolutely inappropriate scale of development. In light of this latest possibility, we now also urge that the zoning be examined to reinforce uses which are compatible with the character of the area and their surroundings, which include residences and relatively low-impact and low-traffic generating small and medium sized businesses which are generally accessed by public transportation. Without such planning, and certainly with approval of the PAC proposal, we fear that our neighborhoods will lose all connection to their history and value as humanly-scaled, pedestrian-oriented places for living, working, shopping, and recreation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman Executive Director

Ce: Governor Eliot Spitzer
Mayor Michael Bloomberg
Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer
City Council Speaker Christine Quinn
Hudson River Park Trust President Connie Fishman
Hudson River Park Trust Board Chair Charles Dorkey III
Daniel Doctoroff, Vice-Chair, Hudson River Park Trust
Hudson River Park Trust Board
Congressman Jerrold Nadler

State Senator Martin Connor

Assemblymembr Deborah Glick

City Council Member Alan Gerson

City Council Land Use Committee Chair Melinda Katz

City Council Zoning Subcommittee Chair Tony Avella

Hudson River Park Trust Advisory Board

Pier 40 Working Group

Community Board #2, Manhattan

Community Board #1, Manhattan

Friends of Hudson River Park

Metropolitan Waterfront Alliance

Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Federation to Preserve the Greenwich Village Waterfront and Great Port

West Village Committee

SoHo Alliance

Friends of Hudson Square

SoHo Arts Council

Tribeca Community Association

Canal West Coalition

West Village Houses

Pier Park and Playground Association

Thompson Sullivan Coalition

Greenwich Village Block Associations

Charlton Street Block Association

Vandam Street Block Association

West Houston Street Block Association

Bedford Downing Block Association

Morton Street Block Association

Bedford Barrow Commerce Block Association